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THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR SURREY (PCC) AND THE 

CHIEF CONSTABLE OF SURREY (CC) 

Statements of accounts 2023/24 – Public Inspection Notice 

 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 – Sections 25 to 28, 32, 43(2) and 46 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 – Regulations 14 & 15 

Accounts & Audit (Coronavirus) (Amendment) Regulations 2020  

 
1. NOTICE is given that from 31 May 2024 to 11 July 2024 the accounts of the 

PCC and Chief Constable of Surrey, for the year ended 31 March 2024, will be 

available on the PCC and force websites for inspection. The Statements of 
Accounts are subject to audit and may therefore change during the public 

inspection period. 
 

2. These accounts are subject to external audit by Elizabeth Jackson, for and on 

behalf of Ernst & Young LLP, Grosvenor House, Grosvenor Square, 
Southampton, SO15 2BE. 

 

3. During the period from 31 May 2024 to 11 July 2024, members of the public 
and local government electors have certain rights in the audit process: 

 
• Any person may inspect the above accounts for the year ended 31 March 

2024 and certain related documents. Documents containing personal 

information about individuals cannot be inspected. 
 

• A local government elector for the area of the PCC, or his/her 
representative, may ask the auditor questions about the PCC and CC 
accounts. Please contact the auditor at the address given above to make 

arrangements to ask any questions. 
 

• A local government elector for the area of the PCC, or his/her 
representative, may make an objection to the PCC or CC accounts which 
concerns a matter in respect of which the auditor could issue a report in the 

public interest (under section 27 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 
2014) and/or apply to the court for a declaration that an item in the 

accounts is contrary to law (under section 28 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014). Written notice of a proposed objection and the 

grounds on which it is made must be sent to the auditor at the address 
given above and copied to the Police & Crime Commissioner and Chief 
Constable at the addresses given below. 

 

4. Persons exercising rights set out above requiring contact regarding the 
accounts are invited to email in the first instance via: 

Corporatefinance@surrey.police.uk 
 
Kelvin Menon, Chief Finance Officer, Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

for Surrey, PO Box 412, Guildford, Surrey GU3 1BR (in relation to PCC accounts) 
 

Peter Appleton, Executive Director of Commercial & Finance Services, Chief 
Constable of Surrey, PO Box 101, Guildford, Surrey GU1 9PE (in relation to CC 

Accounts)  
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